

Spring Semester Private Pilot Ground School Informational Meeting/Orientation

There will be an informational/orientation meeting for the new Aspen AERO AV8R Private Pilot Ground School on Tuesday, January 29th, at 3:30 PM in the High School Seminar room. All Aspen School District teachers and administrators are invited to attend, as are all Aspen High School Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors.

At this meeting, we will discuss the duration of the class and the delivery of the content; not to mention the fun-factor that will be enjoyed by all! If you are unable to attend this meeting, but would like to get the information, send me an email and I will make sure you get the details.

I look forward to seeing you there!

Greg Roark
Director of Aviation/Aerospace
Aspen School District
groark@aspenk12.net
970-379-7806
Aspen AERO AV8R

PILOT'S ASSOCIATION